STLNA Liaison Report to IEEE SWG - May 2004

The meeting was held at 6:00pm on Sunday, 2nd May 2004, in Galveston Island, TX, with 5 members in attendance.

The committee acknowledges the resumption of funding for the services of the committee secretary, Mr. John Collins, by the NEMA 8SG Switchgear Section Committee. This contribution to maintaining our compliance with “anti-trust” legislation is much appreciated.

On technical matters, STLNA will continue to provide support for the following testing related issues.

1. The identification and documentation of NSDDs during the testing of circuit breakers for both short-circuit and capacitive current switching tests, in both STL test guides and related IEC standards documents.

2. The development of a harmonized visual inspection and documentation procedure for circuit breaker and switch contacts, for condition assessment following test series. Comments and contributions from other interested parties are also welcome to the questionnaire currently being circulated.

3. The preparation of the revised STL guide to IEC 60282-1, HV current limiting fuses, following the recent publication of the new IEC standard.

Under new business the committee is intending to provide support for the adoption of ANSI/NEMA C37.85 in IEC 62271-1, common-clauses document, in parallel with efforts through the USNC for IEC 17A and NEMA. 

The meeting was closed at 7:55 pm.
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